
January 4, 2013  

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: Application for Extension of Payment Priority Compliance Date EB-2011-0291 

 
On July 2, 2010, the Board issued a Notice of Amendments to Codes in relation to EB-
2007-0722.  Among these were rules dealing with the allocation of partial payments 
between electricity and non-electricity charges set out in sections 2.6.6 to 2.6.6.3 of the 
distribution System Code.  Those rules were further amended in a Notice of 
Amendments to Codes in relation to the same proceeding on March 30, 2011.   
 
On December 12, 2011 the OEB granted EnWin an exemption from the requirements of 

sections 2.6.6 to 2.6.6.3 of the Distribution System Code until January 1, 2013.   
 
Effective December 31, 2012 EnWin has implemented system and process 
modifications such that it conforms with the requirements of sections 2.6.6 to 2.6.6.3 of 
the Distribution System Code.  
 
 
Yours very truly, 
 

ENWIN Utilities Ltd. 

 
Per: Andrew J. Sasso, B.Comm., LL.B. 
 Director, Regulatory Affairs 
 P: 519-255-2735 
 F: 519-973-7812 
 E: regulatory@enwin.com 
 
 
 

 

 


